

1112 W 21st Ave. Covington, LA 70433

Specifications for

Serial Subscriptions and Services for St. Tammany Parish Library

July 8, 2019

Serial Subscriptions and Services for

St. Tammany Parish Library

Bid Opening Date: August 13th, 2019

Bid Opening Time: 2:00 p.m. CST

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received ONLY in the office of the St. Tammany Parish Library, Administrative office located at 1112 W. 21st Ave. Covington, LA 70433, until two o'clock p.m. (2:00) on August 13th, 2019, for the following:

Serial Subscriptions and Services for St. Tammany Parish Library

And will, shortly thereafter, be opened and read aloud in the meeting space in the Administrative Office, 1112 W. 21st Ave. Covington, Louisiana 70433. Bids received after the above specified time for opening shall not be considered and shall be returned unopened to the sender.

The work shall consist of:

Providing library serial subscriptions and services for St. Tammany Parish Library. The subscription agent (vendor/awardee) must provide periodicals, newspapers, and serials, to single or multiple addresses for domestic and foreign titles published in English or other languages, and must provide related services for library personnel, including all interaction with publishers and supplying information concerning orders, claims, and other services.

The outside of the sealed envelope, box, or package must be marked with the respondent company name, project name, and bid opening date and time. Mark all documents Serial Subscriptions and Services for St. Tammany Parish Library. Proposals without these identities will be subject to disqualification and non-consideration.

Specifications may be obtained from the St. Tammany Parish Library Administrative Office, 1112 W. 21st Ave., Covington, LA or on the library's website, https://www.sttammanylibrary.org/projects/

Questions concerning the bidding and specification documents shall be addressed in writing to the attention of Kelly LaRocca at the address of 1112 W. 21st Ave. Covington, LA 70433 or by email at <u>rfp@stpl.us</u>.

The successful Bidder must supply St. Tammany Parish Library with all required documentation as specified in the Specifications Document. Please submit 2 (two) sets of your bid, including completed title availability list, vendor ability question pages, proposed discount page, acknowledgement of special conditions, and signed bid form. Each response will be evaluated by designated library personnel after the submission deadline and public opening have passed.

No bidder may withdraw his bid for at least forty-five (45) days after the time scheduled for the opening of bids. The Library will evaluate bids based on the lowest responsible bid submitted which is also in compliance with the specifications. The St. Tammany Parish Library reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, and all proposals submitted are subject to this reservation.

St. Tammany Parish Library strongly encourages the participation of DBEs (Disadvantaged Business Enterprise) in all contracts or procurements let by the St. Tammany Parish Library for goods and services and labor and materials. To that end, all contractors and suppliers are encouraged to utilize DBEs in the purchase or sub-contracting of materials, supplies, services, and

labor and material in which disadvantaged businesses are available.

St. Tammany Parish Library

- PUBLISH DATES: 1. July 10th, 2019 2. July 17th, 2019 3. July 24th, 2019

Table of Contents

SECTION ONE – PURPOSE AND BACKGROUND	5
SECTION TWO - SCOPE OF SERVICES	5
SECTION THREE – PERFORMANCE REQUIREMENTS	5
SECTION FOUR - SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS	25
SECTION FIVE - REQUESTS FOR CLARIFICATION	27
SECTION SIX - EVALUATION	28
SECTION SEVEN – SCHEDULE	28
SECTION EIGHT – SPECIAL CONDITIONS	29
BID FORM	30
ATTACHMENT A – SUBSCRIBER LIST	31
ATTACHMENT B – START/EXPIRATION DATE BY SUBSCRIBER	32

SECTION ONE – PURPOSE AND BACKGROUND

This solicitation is to secure a contract for Library Serial Subscriptions and Services for St. Tammany Parish Library. The subscription agent (vendor/awardee) must provide periodicals, newspapers and serials, to single or multiple addresses for domestic and foreign titles published in English or other languages, and must provide related services for library personnel, including all interaction with publishers and supplying information concerning orders, claims and other services.

The St. Tammany Parish Library has been serving the citizens of St. Tammany Parish for more than sixty-five years. Our twelve branches offer nearly 625,000 loanable items including books, CDs, DVDs, audiobooks, and magazines.

SECTION TWO - SCOPE OF SERVICES

Scope: The contract is intended to be awarded to one vendor.

The current serial subscriptions service contract is for approximately 728 subscriptions to approximately 217 unique titles. The current subscription agent renews the subscriptions in two separate time periods. The two renewal periods reflect different beginning and ending dates. The titles listed in the Title Availability List reflect the current subscriptions; the list does not include titles to be added for the 2019-2020 subscription year. The successful respondent should be able to supply 95% to 100% of the Library's desired serial titles, based upon the current vendor catalog of titles. The awardee shall initiate or renew all subscriptions with as much lead-in time as possible to avoid issues from being delayed. The ability to simplify the renewal and invoicing process is desired as our current subscriptions have multiple expiration date. The St. Tammany Parish Library currently consists of 12 library branches, a Technical Services site, and one Administration building site. See Attachment A for library branches and addresses. See Attachment B for Branch subscriptions with start/expiration dates.

Contract Period: This contract shall be effective for thirty-six (36) months from the date of award and at the option of the St. Tammany Parish Library and acceptance by the contractor, may be extended for two additional twelve-month periods at the same terms and conditions, contract not to exceed sixty (60) months.

SECTION THREE – PERFORMANCE REQUIREMENTS

1. ORDERING / COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEM:

Agent shall provide an online ordering/communications system, available in English, at no cost, accessible through the World Wide Web. The system shall provide the ability to search the appropriate online database, submit orders, cancel orders, claim materials, and confirm status. Vendor shall also provide training for staff (if desired by the Library) and provide passwords as necessary to access the database.

Agent's system shall provide for management reports that may be printed, e-mailed or downloaded at no cost to the Library. Management reports shall be provided, at Library's request, in electronic format (preferably compatible with Microsoft Excel), as well as available in paper format, by Branch Library designation for:

- Orders
- Renewals
- Cancellations
- Domestic and international serial subscriptions
- Title changes, ceased titles, merged titles, frequency changes, split titles, discontinued titles, suspended titles, price projections, etc.

2. ORDERS, RENEWALS, AND CANCELLATIONS:

Agent shall be responsible for the placing, renewing, or cancellation of subscriptions, claiming and replacement of missing issues, investigation of lapses in service by publishers, and monetary reimbursement from publishers for cancellations or discontinued publications. No substitutions shall be made for cancellations or discontinued publications without prior written consent from the Library.

Agent shall make arrangements with publishers for all regularly purchased subscription orders and renewals within sufficient time to avoid any interruption in receipt of issues.

Agent shall provide a common expiration date for all subscriptions, when possible, unless prohibited by the publisher.

Agent shall add subscriptions for new or current titles as needed when requested by the Library.

The Library may specify that the subscription begin with current issue, next expected issue, first issue of the current volume, first issue of the current year, or first issue of the next volume. Subscriptions shall begin on the effective date specified on the order.

Agent shall notify the Library as soon as possible but no later than thirty (30) days if unable to supply a new order. Agent shall also provide a reasonable explanation in writing for non-fulfillment.

Agent shall inform library of titles which the Library has ordered that have been discontinued or must be ordered direct from the publisher.

Agent shall make active attempts to retrieve funds from publishers of discontinued publications. Evidence of these attempts shall be provided to the Library upon request.

Agent shall provide Library with notice of publication changes including title changes, merged/split titles, ceased titles, frequency changes, and address changes, etc.

Agent shall advise publishers, when necessary, of any Library changes of address.

Agent shall keep a control list of all the Library's serial subscriptions, reflecting current deletions and additions. Agent agrees to provide a copy of control list to the Library on a quarterly basis, or more frequently as requested.

Agent shall inform Library promptly about fulfillment delays or slow publications.

Agent shall cancel subscriptions as requested by the Library in accordance with the publisher's restrictions and shall issue a refund or credit if allowed by the publisher.

Agent shall provide pro-rated refunds if allowed by the publisher, or substituted titles for titles which cease publication prior to expiration. Substituted titles shall be approved by the library.

Six (6) months prior to expiration, a solicitation to renew the complete list of previously ordered subscriptions is required. Renewal information shall be available in electronic format as well as paper format, and via the Agent's electronic database. The annual renewal listing shall be provided by the Agent to the Library and include current status, current price and renewal dates. The Library will make additions, deletions, corrections, etc. to the list and will return it to the Agent as an indication to renew.

In cases where the price of the title on the renewal list would, when the order is submitted to the publisher, exceed the previous year's price by 15%, the Agent shall notify the Library within three working days of discovery.

Agent shall enter orders for back files, special issues, supplements, extra volumes, and cumulative indexes, if requested to do so by the Library.

All orders, renewals, and cancellations between the agent and the Library shall be in writing, or shall be electronically transmitted.

Agent shall supply the Library, without charge, access to a web-based database catalog of all its currently available periodicals, including prices, frequency of publications, and volume information.

Agent's overall fill rate, for each year of the contract, must meet or exceed ninety five percent (95%) of all titles ordered.

Agent must be able to provide written documentation of payment to publisher on behalf of St. Tammany Parish Library and provide on demand documentation acceptable to the Library to verify subscription costs charged to the Library.

Agent shall provide administrative and other such services for each subscription placed until three months after its expiration, i.e., the publication of the last issue covered by that subscription period.

Agent shall accept rush orders by telephone, fax, or e-mail. A toll-free telephone number and customer service representative shall be provided. Service representative will respond to telephone, e-mail, or fax inquires within 24 to 48 hours.

Unless Library waives the option, prior to placing the initial order the Agent will organize and format the list used for the pre-order price quotation into a final annual renewal list and forward it to the Library for review. If the Library does not waive this option, and the Agent fails to obtain clarification from Library regarding the title list, so that the Agent places orders based on the list submitted for competition purposes, the Library retains the right to cancel titles ordered against their intentions and, in this instance, will not be responsible for charges the publisher will not refund to the Agent.

3. CLAIMS:

Agent shall promptly handle all claims to maximize the possibility of providing missing issues prior to depletion of publisher's stock.

Agent shall supply Library with the ability to make electronic claims and must handle detailed correspondence with publishers, as questions arise regarding service irregularities.

Agent shall have capability for ordering back issues.

St. Tammany Parish Library will make claims for missing issues within thirty (30) days after expected date of receipt.

Agent agrees to process all claims, obtain refund or extension, within sixty (60) days of receipt of claims from library.

4. INVOICING AND PAYMENTS:

Agent **shall not charge** any sales taxes to St. Tammany Parish Library as it is a tax-exempt entity. A copy of the library's tax-exempt form will be provided to winning bidder.

Agent agrees to pay publishers in advance for all serial subscriptions.

Agent shall promptly submit complete billing.

Agent shall provide annual renewal invoice(s).

Agent shall make additional payment as necessary and will invoice the Library for currency fluctuations, postage rate adjustments, etc.

Agent shall provide supplemental invoices for "bill as" published titles, for "bill later" titles, for new orders, etc.

Annual indexes, other indexes, title pages, table of contents, and other materials normally supplied at no cost by the publisher, shall be supplied automatically by the Agent at no cost to the Library.

Agent shall furnish two copies of itemized invoices, which should include the following:

- "Bill to" and "Ship to" addresses to which the Library has requested that selected serial be mailed (with Branch designations as required)
- Account numbers
- Title of each serial
- ISSN of each serial
- Title frequency
- Quantity (number of copies per title and total number of subscriptions)
- New, renewal, subscription added or transferred
- Identifications of those titles which are non-cancellable, foreign, annual, calendar year only, and volume year only
- Cost of each serial subscription and total cost of invoices
- Subscription period

All invoices, subscription renewal lists, and management reports, unless otherwise requested, shall be sent to the following address:

St. Tammany Parish Library Attn: Technical Services Manager 19612 Hwy 36 Covington, LA 70433

5. CONVERSION

If the contract is awarded to a new agent, said agent shall take appropriate action to prevent interruption in the Library's receipt of current print serial subscriptions. The agent will accept the Library's renewal list and will assign a representative to coordinate the transfer of subscriptions to the new agent.

Agent shall establish a conversion schedule and implementation plan within 30 days of date of bid award.

The conversion schedule shall be designed so that all expiration dates end on the same date within the restraints of the publishers restrictions.

In the event of an interruption of service, the agent shall obtain any missing issues and deliver them to the Library.

Agent shall report to the Library the start and end dates for each subscription and will communicate any changes.

6. Title Availability List (The list of items below will be used for bid evaluation purposes and is required for a completed bid proposal.)

Title	ISSN	QTY	Format	Can you supply? <y or N> (May add comments, notes, e.g. Must Apply Direct, Ceased, etc.)</y
Jefferson Genealogical Society Membership		1	Membership	
Louisiana Historical Association Membership		3	Membership	
Barrons	1077-8039	1	Newspaper	
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	13	Newspaper	
New York Times - National & Northeast Edition	0362-4331	3	Newspaper	
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	5	Newspaper	
Wall Street Journal	0099-9660	4	Newspaper	
Wall Street Journal Weekend Edition		4	Newspaper	
Washington Examiner	2641-094X	2	Newspaper	
64 Parishes	1082-4553	3	Print	
Acadiana Profile	0001-4397	2	Print	
Acoustic Guitar	1049-9261	1	Print	
AFAR	1947-4377	1	Print	
Allure	1054-7711	3	Print	
American History	1076-8866	1	Print	
American Legion	0886-1234	1	Print	
American Rifleman	0003-083X	2	Print	
Animal Tales	2373-8278	1	Print	
Archaeology	0003-8113	1	Print	
Architectural Digest	0003-8520	5	Print	
Art in America	0004-3214	1	Print	
Artists Magazine	0741-3351	3	Print	
ARTnews	0004-3273	1	Print	
Ask	1535-4105	1	Print	
Astronomy	0091-6358	1	Print	
Atlantic Monthly	1072-7825	3	Print	

Babybug	1077-1131	8	Print
Backpacker	0277-867X	1	Print
Beanz	2573-3958	3	Print
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	8	Print
Bicycling	0006-2073	3	Print
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	8	Print
Bloomberg Businessweek	0007-7135	1	Print
Boating World	1059-5155	1	Print
Bon Appetit	0006-6990	3	Print
Booklist	0006-7385	1	Print
Bookmarks - NC	1546-0657	4	Print
Boys Life	0006-8608	6	Print
Brides	1084-1628	2	Print
Bulletin of the Center for			
Childrens Books	0008-9036	1	Print
Car and Driver	0008-6002	4	Print
Catster	2376-8258	2	Print
ChopChop Magazine	2169-0987	3	Print
Chronicles - IL	0887-5731	1	Print
Claremont Review of Books	1554-0839	1	Print
Clean Eating	1913-7532	6	Print
Cobblestone	0199-5197	3	Print
Commentary	0010-2601	1	Print
Computers in Libraries	1041-7915	1	Print
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	12	Print
Cooks Country	1552-1990	5	Print
Cooks Illustrated	1068-2821	4	Print
Cosmopolitan	0010-9541	4	Print
Country Gardens	1068-431X	4	Print
Country Living	0732-2569	7	Print
Country Woman	0892-8525	4	Print
Countryside & Small Stock			
Journal	8750-7595	1	Print
Cowboys & Indians	1069-8876	1	Print
Cricket	0090-6034	2	Print
Crochet World	0164-7962	2	Print
Diabetes Forecast	0095-8301	1	Print
Diabetes Self-Management	0741-6253	1	Print
Diabetic Living	1552-8065		Print
Discover	0274-7529	7	Print

Do It Yourself	1075-1033	2	Print
Dogster	2376-8266	3	Print
Eating Well	1046-1639	5	Print
Economist	0013-0613	1	Print
Elle - American ed	0888-0808	2	Print
Entertainment Weekly	1049-0434	7	Print
Esquire	0194-9535	1	Print
Essence	0014-0880	8	Print
Family Circle	0014-7206	5	Print
Family Handyman	0014-7230	9	Print
Family Tree Magazine	1529-0298	4	Print
Field & Stream	1554-8066	3	Print
Fine Cooking	1072-5121	5	Print
Fine Gardening	0896-6281	6	Print
Fine Homebuilding	1096-360X	2	Print
First	1040-9467	2	Print
First Things	1047-5141	1	Print
Focus on the Family Clubhouse	0895-1136	2	Print
Focus On The Family Clubhouse			
Jr		2	Print
Food & Wine	0741-9015	5	Print
Food Network Magazine	1944-723X	4	Print
Garden & Gun	1938-4831	3	Print
Girls Life	1078-3326	6	Print
Girls World	2332-4511	1	Print
Gluten-Free Living	1545-3146	1	Print
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	9	Print
GQ - US Ed	0016-6979	1	Print
Harpers Magazine	0017-789X	1	Print
Health	1059-938X	6	Print
Herb Quarterly	0163-9900	1	Print
HGTV Magazine	2161-8682	8	Print
Highlights for Children	0018-165X	2	Print
Highlights High Five	1943-1465	2	Print
Hobby Farms	1533-0931	2	Print
Horn Book Magazine	0018-5078	1	Print
Horticulture - Magazine of			
American Gardening	0018-5329	2	Print
Hot Rod	0018-6031	1	Print
House Beautiful	0018-6422	7	Print

	0161 0544	~	
ID : Ideas & Discoveries	2161-2641		Print
Imbibe	1557-7082		Print
Instyle	1076-0830		Print
Interweave Crochet	1937-0008		Print
Interweave Knits	1088-3622		Print
J-14	1522-1989	10	Print
Juxtapoz	1077-8411		Print
Kiplingers Personal Finance	1528-9729	2	Print
Knit Simple	1932-1325	2	Print
Ladybug	1051-4961	1	Print
Library Journal	0363-0277	1	Print
Library Trends	0024-2594	1	Print
Local Palate		1	Print
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	9	Print
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	11	Print
Louisiana Genealogical Register			
& Index	0148-7655	2	Print
Louisiana Kitchen and Culture		4	Print
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	10	Print
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	6	Print
MAD	0024-9319	6	Print
Make : Technology on Your			
Time	1556-2336	2	Print
Marie Claire	1081-8626	2	Print
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	6	Print
Maryjanesfarm	1547-7592	3	Print
Mens Health	1054-4836	4	Print
Military History	0889-7328	1	Print
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	8	Print
Mother Earth News	0027-1535	5	Print
Motor Trend	0027-2094	1	Print
Motorhome	0744-074X	1	Print
Muse	1090-0381	5	Print
National Geographic	0027-9358	7	Print
National Geographic Kids	1542-3042		Print
National Geographic Little Kids	1934-8363	11	Print
National Geographic Traveler	0747-0932	1	Print
National Review	0028-0038		Print
National Wildlife	0028-0402		Print
New Moon Girls	1943-488X		Print
		I	

New Orleans CityBusiness	0279-4527	3	Print
New Orleans Genesis	0548-6424	2	Print
New Orleans Magazine	0897-8174	3	Print
New Pioneer	2573-0118	1	Print
New Yorker	0028-792X	5	Print
Newsweek	0028-9604	1	Print
O : the Oprah Magazine	1531-3247	9	Print
Otaku USA	1939-3318	6	Print
Outdoor Life	0030-7076	2	Print
Outdoor Photographer	0890-5304	1	Print
Outside	0278-1433	1	Print
Parents	1083-6373	3	Print
People	0093-7673	12	Print
Piecework	1067-2249	1	Print
Popular Mechanics	0032-4558	4	Print
Popular Science	0161-7370	4	Print
Popular Woodworking	0884-8823	1	Print
Prevention	0032-8006	6	Print
Progressive Farmer	0033-0760	1	Print
Psychology Today	0033-3107	2	Print
Publishers Weekly	0000-0019	1	Print
Quiltmaker	1047-1634	1	Print
Rachael Ray Every Day	2381-3830	2	Print
Ranger Rick	0738-6656	5	Print
Ranger Rick Jr	2169-2750	5	Print
Readers Digest - Large Print for Easier Reading	1094-5857	4	Print
Real Simple	1528-1701		Print
Reminisce Magazine - WI	1057-2368	1	Print
Road Scholar		3	Print
Rolling Stone	0035-791X	4	Print
Runners World	0897-1706	2	Print
Saturday Evening Post	0048-9239	1	Print
Science News	0036-8423	1	Print
Scientific American	0036-8733	6	Print
Shape Magazine	0744-5121	2	Print
Simply Gluten Free Magazine	2326-7925		Print
Smithsonian	0037-7333	6	Print
Southern Boating	0192-3579	1	Print
Southern Lady	1525-8580	1	Print

Southern Living	0038-4305	11	Print	
Southwest Art	0192-4214	1	Print	
Spider	1070-2911	4	Print	
Sports Illustrated	0038-822X	7	Print	
Sports Illustrated for Kids	1042-394X	7	Print	
Sunset	0039-5404	1	Print	
Taste of Home	1071-5878	6	Print	
Taste of the South	1559-2138	3	Print	
The Bark - US	1535-1734	1	Print	
The Week - US ed - NY	1533-8304	1	Print	
This Old House	1086-2633	5	Print	
Threads	0882-7370	3	Print	
Tiger Beat	0040-7380	5	Print	
TIME Magazine	0040-781X	7	Print	
Touchstone : A Journal of Mere				
Christianity	0897-327X	1	Print	
Travel & Leisure	0041-2007	3	Print	
Travel 50 & Beyond	1049-6211	1	Print	
Unabashed Librarian	0049-514X	1	Print	
Us Weekly	1529-7497	3	Print	
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	11	Print	
Vanity Fair - American Ed	0733-8899	3	Print	
Veggie	2058-6957	1	Print	
Veranda	1040-8150	2	Print	
Victoria	1040-6883	4	Print	
Video Librarian Plus	0887-6851	1	Print + Online	
Vogue	0042-8000	1	Print	
Vogue Knitting International	0890-9237	1	Print	
Voice of Youth Advocates	0160-4201	1	Print	
What Doctors Dont Tell You	1082-376X	1	Print	
Wired	1059-1028	2	Print	
Womans Day	0043-7336	5	Print	
Womens Health	0884-7355	4	Print	
Wood Magazine	0743-894X	1	Print	
Woodenboat	0095-067X	1	Print	
Woodworkers Journal	0199-1892	1	Print	
Working Mother	0278-193X	2	Print	
Writers Digest	0043-9525	1	Print	
Yankee	0044-0191	1	Print	
Yoga Journal	0191-0965	4	Print	

7. Proposed Discount

State the Percentage discount off Publisher's stated list price applicable to subscriptions for			
the duration of this contract, by format:			
Membership: %			
Newspapers: %			
Print: %			

Signature:

Title: Date:

8. Vendor Ability Questions

(The list of items below will be used for bid evaluation purposes and is required for a completed bid proposal.)

List URL Addresses for the following:

Complete current price listing and login/password, if applicable:

Demonstration site and login/password, if applicable:

List any specific points of non-compliance with the performance requirements: (Attach additional pages if necessary)

Additional information and performance history with similar accounts including contact information to include name of entity, contact name, phone number, and email address for reference purposes (references shall include multi-location public library systems only):

Describe your mechanism for obtaining new titles not represented in your current catalog:

Briefly describe any special features and attach additional information as appropriate:

Briefly describe how you will simplify the renewal and invoicing process for the current 728 subscriptions with varying expiration dates.

state the approximate number of titles, and issues per title maintained.

Describe your process for obtaining replacement copies for titles/issues not available in your stock of back issues.

Do you maintain a stock of back issues for purposes of filling missing issue claims? If so,

24

SECTION FOUR - SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS

The vendor agrees to adhere to and accept the following conditions:

The St. Tammany Parish Library reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, and all proposals submitted are subject to this reservation. Proposals may be rejected for any of, but not limited to, the following specific reasons:

- a. Proposal received after the time limit for receiving proposals as stated in the advertisement.
- b. Proposal prices obviously unbalanced.
- c. Proposal containing any irregularities

The St. Tammany Parish Library reserves the right to accept or reject any exception taken by the vendor to the terms and conditions of this specification document.

The St. Tammany Parish Library reserves the right to seek clarification, in writing, from vendors about areas of their response during the evaluation process.

The St. Tammany Parish Library will not pay for any information requested herein, nor will it be liable for any costs incurred by the vendor in preparing a proposal.

The proposal validity period shall be for forty-five (45) days from the due date listed herein. Submission of a proposal constitutes a vendor's recognition of this condition.

All proposals received become the property of St. Tammany Parish Library and will not be returned to the vendor.

Contents of Proposal

Two (2) executed original proposals shall be submitted in writing in a sealed submittal package.

A complete proposal shall include:

- 2 (two) sets of your bid
- Completed title availability list
- Vendor ability question pages
- Proposed discount page
- Acknowledgement of special conditions
- Signed bid form

Each response will be evaluated by designated library personnel after the submission deadline and public opening have passed.

The proposal shall be clearly marked on the outside of the sealed transmittal package with the following information:

Your Organization's Name SERIAL SUBSCRIPTIONS AND SERVICES FOR ST. TAMMANY PARISH LIBRARY Bid Opening Date and Time

The paper proposals must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. CST on August 13, 2019 at:

St. Tammany Parish Library Attn: Kelly LaRocca 1112 W 21st Ave. Covington, LA 707433

Proposals received by STPL after this deadline will not be considered. Late proposals will be destroyed. Proposals received before the due date will be held in a secured area until the time of opening.

Proposals must be signed by a corporate official, owner or a person who has been authorized to make such a commitment.

In accordance with L.A.C.34:I.535, unsuccessful bidders will be notified of the award provided that they submit with their bid a self-addressed stamped envelope requesting this information.

Proposals must clearly state the total length of time during which the services and any related prices presented in the proposal are valid and reliable. It is required that this time period be no less than forty-five (45) days from the date the proposals are due.

Organizations shall respond to each and every requirement contained in the "Performance Requirements" section of this RFP. Responses must be in the same order in which the points appear in the RFP. The proposal must be clear, unambiguous and capable of being understood

without reference to other documentation. Failure to address a particular requirement shall be presumed to mean that the function or requirement is unavailable.

Vendors are advised that the submission of multiple proposals, or alternative approaches to specific sections of the requirements will be considered non-compliant and those proposals will be disqualified.

Failure to comply with the requirements of this specification document may result in disqualification.

The organization must clearly state that the proposal submitted presents a true offer of services and/or materials. It must be clearly stated that the proposal is not a result of any direct or indirect coordination or collusion with other firms submitting a proposal in response to this RFP.

An organization may withdraw or modify its proposal in writing by delivery service, certified U.S. Mail or by hand delivery at any time prior to the RFP deadline for submission.

SECTION FIVE - REQUESTS FOR CLARIFICATION

Questions and requests for clarification concerning this proposal shall be submitted IN WRITING or EMAIL no later than **2 p.m. CST July 22nd** to:

St. Tammany Parish Library Attn: Kelly LaRocca 1112 W 21st Ave. Covington, LA 707433

The words "SERIAL SUBSCRIPTIONS AND SERVICES FOR ST. TAMMANY PARISH LIBRARY" shall appear on the envelope or in the email subject line. Email should be addressed to <u>rfp@stpl.us</u>. Inquiries shall state the page and the applicable RFP section or paragraph to which the question(s) pertain. Faxed requests for clarification will not be accepted. Confirming receipt of questions is the responsibility of the submitting organization.

The organization shall be responsible for requesting clarification concerning the RFP to allow the organization to respond specifically, thoroughly, and clearly to every specification, requirement or question presented in the specifications document. STPL shall in no way be responsible for any errors or ambiguities in the specifications document.

All clarifications to the specifications document will be posted online at <u>www.sttammanylibrary.org</u> by July 25th 2019. The source of an inquiry occasioning a clarification shall not be given.

Any information provided after distribution of the specifications document is for clarification only and not binding on STPL.

SECTION SIX - EVALUATION

It is the Library's intent to award to the responsive, responsible bidder offering the highest discount off the publisher's list (MSRP) prices for serials and having highest score of Vendor Response Evaluation Criteria.

The evaluation will include a review of all proposals based on the following criteria:

Criteria	Score
Pricing and discount rate	30
Extent of ability to provide title list	25
Extent of ability to meet or exceed	20
requirements: Orders, Renewals,	
Cancellations, Claims, Invoicing, Payments,	
and Conversion	
Extent of ability to meet or exceed	15
requirements: Online	
Ordering/Communications System	
• Completeness, thoroughness, and	10
organization of proposal documents.	
Accuracy of calculations.	
• Availability of demo system access.	
• Examples of management reports.	
• References, industry reputation,	
customer experience/feedback	

SECTION SEVEN – SCHEDULE

STPL has set the following tentative schedule for the selection process:

July 10 th , 2019	RFP Issued
July 22 nd , 2019	Deadline for receipt of written requests for clarification
July 25 th , 2019	Responses to written requests for clarification
August 13 th , 2019	Deadline for receipt of proposals
August 13 th , 2019	Opening of proposals
August 14 th , 2019	Evaluation of proposals begins

SECTION EIGHT – SPECIAL CONDITIONS

Organization Responsibility

Any organization submitting a response agrees to all the rules and conditions required in this specifications document. All materials submitted in response to the specifications document shall become the property of STPL. The organization's proposal and the specifications document shall become part of any contract that is negotiated with the successful organization unless modified in writing by the contract.

The successful organization shall be required to assume responsibility for delivery of goods and/or services as defined in the contract.

The organization shall demonstrate that it has in effect all licenses, permits and authorizations to provide all products and services it proposes.

It is the organization's responsibility to ensure that the specifications document is not defective and does not inadvertently restrict competition. Protests to the specifications document must be in writing and be made prior to the questions due date to permit time for revisions to be issued.

The cost for developing proposals in response to this RFP is entirely the obligation of the organization and shall not be charged to STPL in any manner.

Payment Schedule

STPL payments, subject to negotiations, shall be made to the organization not more than thirty (30) days after STPL receives the organization's invoice for goods/services received as specified in the contract between STPL and the organization selected.

News Release

Mention of STPL, staff, or programs in advertising, customer lists, photographs, or articles in the professional literature pertaining to an award resulting from proposals made in response to this RFP shall not be made by any organization without prior written approval from the STPL administration.

Written Contract

STPL and the selected organization shall negotiate a contract and nothing shall be binding on either party until the contract is in writing and signed by both parties, except the organization is obligated to keep its proposal in effect for the period specified in this RFP.

	/	/	
Data			

29

Signature

D
\mathbf{D}

BID FORM

SERIAL SUBSCRIPTIONS AND SERVICES FOR ST. TAMMANY PARISH LIBRARY

St. Tammany Parish Library 1112 W. 21st Ave. Covington, LA 70433 www.sttammanylibrary.org

Proposal (is, is not) in complete accordance with specifications and instructions. (If answer is "is not," explanatory descriptive and illustrative materials must be attached.)

The St. Tammany Parish Library reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, either in whole or in part, to waive any irregularities and/or informalities; and to select the vendor that best suits its needs.

Successful bidder will declare and stipulate that its proposal is made in good faith, without collusion or connection with any other person or persons bidding for the same work, and that the prices quoted include all terms, insurance, royalties, transportation charges, allowances, taxes, use of all tools and equipment, overhead, profit, etc., necessary to fully complete the work in accordance with the bid documents.

Respectfully submitted,

Company:	
Official Address:	
01110100111000055	
Telephone Number:	
Email Address of Contact:	

ATTACHMENT A – SUBSCRIBER LIST

Name	Address	City	State	ZIP
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB P O BOX			
ABITA SPRINGS LIB	157	ABITA SPRINGS	LA	70420
ABITA SPRINGS LIB-				
NEWSPAPER	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 71683			
DELIVERY	LEVESON ST	ABITA SPRINGS	LA	70420
ADMINISTRATIVE	ST TAMMANY PARISH LIBRARY			
OFFICE	1112 W. 21ST AVE	COVINGTON	LA	70433
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 81597			
BUSH LIBRARY	HIGHWAY 41	BUSH	LA	70431
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 3457			
CAUSEWAY BRANCH	HIGHWAY 190	MANDEVILLE	LA	70471
COVINGTON LIB	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 1200			
(TEMP LOCATION)	BUSINESS HWY 190 SUITE 2	COVINGTON	LA	70433
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB P O BOX			
FOLSOM LIB	37	FOLSOM	LA	70437
LACOMBE LIB	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB PO BOX	LACOMBE	LA	70445
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 79213			
LEE ROAD LIB	HWY 40	COVINGTON	LA	70433
MADISONVILLE	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB PO BOX			
BRANCH LIB	820	MADISONVILLE	LA	70447
MADISONVILLE				
BRANCH LIB -				
NEWSPAPER	1123 MAIN STREET			70447
DELIVERY	MADISONVILLE	MADISONVILLE	LA	70447
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 842 GIROD			
MANDEVILLE LIB	ST	MANDEVILLE	LA	70448
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 64580			
PEARL RIVER LIB	HIGHWAY 41	PEARL RIVER	LA	70452
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIB 555			
SLIDELL LIB	ROBERT BLVD	SLIDELL	LA	70458
SOUTH SLIDELL	3901 PONTCHARTRAIN DR			
BRANCH	SLIDELL	SLIDELL	LA	70458
	ST TAMMANY PAR LIBRARY			
TECHNICAL SERVICES	19612 HIGHWAY 36	COVINGTON	LA	70433

ATTACHMENT B – START/EXPIRATION DATE BY SUBSCRIBER

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune		Newspaper	10/02/2018		ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
New Orleans Advocate/Times	2379-0008	Newspaper	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
DISCOVER	0274-7529	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
EATING WELL : WHERE GOOD TASTE MEETS GOOD HEALTH	1046-1639	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Garden & Gun	1938-4831	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Hobby Farms	1533-0931	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY

Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Mother Earth News	0027-1535	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
New Yorker	0028- 792X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE	1531-3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
PREVENTION	0032-8006	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Taste of Home	1071-5878	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	BUSH LIBRARY
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	BUSH LIBRARY
Womans Day	0043-7336	Print	12/02/2018	12/01/2019	BUSH LIBRARY

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	10/23/2018	10/22/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	Newspaper	09/09/2019	09/08/2020	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
WALL STREET JOURNAL - PRINT + ONLINE - SINGLE USER /FOR US EXC HAWAII ALASKA/ /FOR	0099-9660	Newspaper	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Wall Street Journal - Weekend Edition		Newspaper	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
64 Parishes	1082-4553	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
ATLANTIC MONTHLY - PRINT + IPAD AND IPHONE /**/	1072-7825	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
CRICKET /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0090-6034	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
DO IT YOURSELF	1075-1033	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
EATING WELL : WHERE GOOD TASTE MEETS GOOD HEALTH	1046-1639	Print	05/01/2019	04/30/2020	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
ELLE - AMERICAN ED /**/ /ALL EXCEPT GHANA INDONESIA IRAQ IRAN LIBYA NIGERIA VIETNAM/	0888-0808	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH

Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
FOOD NETWORK MAGAZINE /**/ /ALL EXCEPT GHANA INDONESIA IRAN IRAQ LIBYA	1944-723X			09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Gluten-Free Living	1545-3146	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Health	1059-938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
HGTV Magazine	2161-8682	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Instyle	1076-0830	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
KIPLINGERS PERSONAL FINANCE /**/ /FOR US/	1528-9729	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Louisiana Kitchen and Culture		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC - 1 YEAR /FOR US/	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
New Moon Girls	1943-488X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
New Yorker	0028-792X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE /**/ /ALL EXCEPT INDONESIA/	1531-3247	Print		05/31/2020	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH

				-
0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0161-7370	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
2169-2750	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
1094-5857	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
1528-1701	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0037-7333	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
1042-394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0040-7380	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0277-352X	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
0191-0965	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	CAUSEWAY BRANCH
	0161-7370 2169-2750 1094-5857 1528-1701 0037-7333 0038-4305 1042-394X 0040-7380 1042-9476 0277-352X	1528-1701 Print 0037-7333 Print	0161-7370 Print 09/01/2018 2169-2750 Print 10/01/2018 1094-5857 Print 10/01/2018 1528-1701 Print 11/02/2018 0037-7333 Print 10/01/2018 0038-4305 Print 10/01/2018 1042-394X Print 09/03/2018 0040-7380 Print 10/01/2018 1042-9476 Print 07/01/2019 0277-352X Print 11/01/2018	0161-7370 Print 09/01/2018 08/31/2019 2169-2750 Print 10/01/2018 09/30/2019 1094-5857 Print 10/01/2018 09/30/2019 1528-1701 Print 11/02/2018 10/01/2019 0037-7333 Print 10/01/2018 09/30/2019 0038-4305 Print 10/01/2018 09/30/2019 1042-394X Print 09/03/2018 10/02/2019 0040-7380 Print 10/01/2018 09/30/2019 1042-9476 Print 07/01/2019 06/30/2020 0277-352X Print 11/01/2018 10/31/2019

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
Jefferson Genealogical Society Membership		Membership	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Historical Association Membership		Membership	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Jefferson Genealogical Society Newsletter		Membership Title	t01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana History	0024-6816	Membership Title	t01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
BARRONS /**/ /FOR US EXC HAWAII ALASKA WASHINGTON/	1077-8039	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	03/19/2019	03/18/2020	COVINGTON LIB
New York Times - National & Northeast Edition	0362-4331	Newspaper	05/29/2019	05/28/2020	COVINGTON LIB
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	Newspaper	05/26/2019	05/25/2020	COVINGTON LIB
WALL STREET JOURNAL - PRINT - SINGLE USER /FOR US EXC HAWAII ALASKA/ /FOR INSTITUTIONS//FOR RENEWALS/	0099-9660	Newspaper	09/15/2018	09/14/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Wall Street Journal - Weekend Edition	0000-0000	Newspaper		09/14/2019	COVINGTON LIB
64 Parishes	1082-4553			09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Acadiana Profile	0001-4397	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Architectural Digest	0003-8520	Print	10/01/2018		COVINGTON LIB
Artists Magazine	0741-3351	Print		08/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
ATLANTIC MONTHLY - PRINT + IPAD AND IPHONE /**/ /SURFACE MAIL/	1072-7825	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Beanz	2573-3958	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
BICYCLING /**/ /FOR LIBRARIES/ /ALL EXCEPT CANADA/ /FOR INSTITUTIONS/	0006-2073	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Bloomberg Businessweek	0007-7135	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Bookmarks - NC	1546-0657	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
BOYS LIFE /**/	0006-8608	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
CAR AND DRIVER /**/ /ALL EXCEPT GHANA INDONESIA IRAN IRAQ LIBYA NIGERIA VIETNAM/	0008-6002	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
ChopChop Magazine	2169-0987	Print	10/01/2018		COVINGTON LIB
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
COBBLESTONE /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0199-5197	Print	10/01/2018		COVINGTON LIB

Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Cooks Country	1552-1990	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LIB
Cooks Illustrated	1068-2821	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Country Gardens	1068-431X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
DISCOVER /**/ /FOR US/	0274-7529	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Economist	0013-0613	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY /**/ /ALL EXC ELEM MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARIES/ /FOR US/ /SURFACE MAIL/	1049-0434	Print	10/13/2018	10/12/2019	COVINGTON LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Family Circle	0014-7206	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	04/01/2019	03/31/2020	COVINGTON LIB
Family Tree Magazine	1529-0298	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Fine Cooking	1072-5121	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
First	1040-9467	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Focus on the Family Clubhouse	0895-1136	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Focus On The Family Clubhouse Jr		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Garden & Gun	1938-4831	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Girls Life	1078-3326	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Health	1059-938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Horticulture - Magazine of American Gardening	0018-5329	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Imbibe	1557-7082	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Instyle	1076-0830	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	COVINGTON LIB
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Juxtapoz	1077-8411	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Genealogical Register & Index	0148-7655	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
MAD	0024-9319	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Marie Claire - US ed	1081-8626	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Maryjanesfarm	1547-7592	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Mother Earth News	0027-1535	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Muse	1090-0381			09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC - 1 YEAR /FOR US/	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
National Review	0028-0038	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
NATIONAL WILDLIFE /**/ /INCORPS/ NATIONAL WILDLIFE - WORLD ED /FOR US CANADA/	0028-0402	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
New Moon Girls	1943-488X	Print	09/01/2019	08/31/2020	COVINGTON LIB
New Orleans CityBusiness	0279-4527	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
New Orleans Genesis	0548-6424	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	COVINGTON LIB
New York Times Magazine	0028-7822	Print	05/29/2019	05/28/2020	COVINGTON LIB
New York Times Week in Review		Print		05/28/2020	COVINGTON LIB
New Yorker	0028-792X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
North Shore Reporter		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE /**/ /ALL EXCEPT INDONESIA/	1531-3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Outdoor Life	0030-7076	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Parents	1083-6373	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018		COVINGTON LIB
POPULAR MECHANICS - ENGLISH ED /**/ /ALL EXC GHANA NIGERIA INDONESIA IRAN VIETNAM IRAQ LIBYA/	0032-4558	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Popular Science	0161-7370	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
PREVENTION - PA /**/ /FOR LIBRARIES/ /ALL EXCEPT CANADA/ /FOR INSTITUTIONS/	0032-8006	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Psychology Today	0033-3107	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
RANGER RICK - AMERICAN EDITION /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0738-6656	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
RANGER RICK JR /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	2169-2750	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Readers Digest - Large Print for Easier Reading	1094-5857	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Real Estate Trends		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Road Scholar - US & Canada Catalog	2156-5945	Print	10/01/2018		COVINGTON LIB
ROLLING STONE /**/ /FOR US/	0035-791X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

					COVINGTON
Science News	0036-8423	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LIB
SCIENTIFIC AMERICAN /FOR PUBLIC SCHOOL COMM COLL HOSP & GOVT LIBS/ /**/	0036-8733	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Shape Magazine	0744-5121	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Spider	1070-2911	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED /**/ /ALL EXC ELEM MID & HIGH SCH LIBRARIES/ /FOR US//SUR MAIL/	0038-822X	Print	10/23/2018	10/22/2019	COVINGTON LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS /**/ /INCLS/ SI FOR TEENS INSERT /FOR US/	1042-394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	COVINGTON LIB
This Old House	1086-2633	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Threads	0882-7370	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Tiger Beat	0040-7380	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
TIME - DOMESTIC ED /**/ /ALL EXC ELEM MID & HIGH SCH LIB//FOR US POSSESSIONS/ /SUR MAIL/	0040-781X	Print	11/06/2018	10/05/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	COVINGTON LIB
Vanity Fair - American Ed		Print		09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Victoria	1040-6883			09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Womans Day	0043-7336	Print	11/12/2018	11/11/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Woodworkers Journal	0199-1892	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Working Mother	0278-193X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB
WSJ Magazine	0277-352X	Print	09/15/2018	09/14/2019	COVINGTON LIB
Yoga Journal	0191-0965	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	COVINGTON LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscribe r Name
					FOLSOM
Acadiana Profile	0001-4397	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LIB
Archaeology	0003-8113	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Bon Appetit	0006-6990	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Catster	2376-8258	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Cooks Country	1552-1990	Print	08/01/2018	07/31/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Cooks Illustrated	1068-2821	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	FOLSOM LIB
COUNTRY LIVING - NY /**/ /ALL EXCEPT GHANA INDONESIA IRAN IRAQ LIBYA NIGERIA VIETNAM/	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
DISCOVER /**/ /FOR US/	0274-7529	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Dogster	2376-8266	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY /**/ /ALL EXC ELEM MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARIES/ /FOR US/ /SURFACE MAIL/	1049-0434	Print	10/27/2018	10/26/2019	FOLSOM LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB

Family Tree Magazine	1529-0298	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
	1323-0238		10/01/2018	05/50/2015	FOLSOM
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LIB
HGTV Magazine	2161-8682	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Horticulture - Magazine of American Gardening	0018-5329	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Knit Simple	1932-1325	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Louisiana Kitchen and Culture		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Mother Earth News	0027-1535	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
NEW PIONEER	2573-0118	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE /**/ /ALL EXCEPT INDONESIA/	1531-3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Q Racing		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	09/02/2018	10/01/2019	FOLSOM LIB
SMITHSONIAN /**/ /FOR US/ /SURFACE MAIL/	0037-7333	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB

Taste of Home	1071-5878	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
This Old House	1086-2633	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	FOLSOM LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	FOLSOM LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
New Orleans Advocate/The Times	1055- 3053	Newspaper	08/01/2018	04/30/2020	LACOMBE LIB
American Legion	0886- 1234	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Architectural Digest	0003- 8520	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Artists Magazine	0741- 3351	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Better Homes and Gardens	0006- 0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084- 5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Consumer Reports	0010- 7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555- 2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
DISCOVER	0274- 7529	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY	1049- 0434	Print	10/27/2018	10/26/2019	LACOMBE LIB
ESSENCE	0014- 0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Family Handyman	0014- 7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Health	1059- 938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Instyle	1076- 0830	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	LACOMBE LIB
J-14	1522- 1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525- 4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB

Louisiana Life Magazine	1042- 9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
MAD	0024- 9319	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Martha Stewart Living	1057- 5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC	0027- 9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS	1934- 8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC TRAVELER	0747- 0932	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
New Orleans Magazine	0897- 8174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE	1531- 3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
People	0093- 7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Real Simple	1528- 1701	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	LACOMBE LIB
SCIENTIFIC AMERICAN	0036- 8733	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Southern Living	0038- 4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Southwest Art	0192- 4214	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED	0038- 822X	Print	10/09/2018	10/08/2019	LACOMBE LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS	1042- 394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	LACOMBE LIB
This Old House	1086- 2633	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LACOMBE LIB
TIME	0040- 781X	Print	10/29/2018	10/28/2019	LACOMBE LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042- 9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	LACOMBE LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscribe
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	10/25/2018	10/24/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
American Rifleman	0003-083X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Animal Tales	2373-8278	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Country Gardens	1068-431X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Country Woman	0892-8525	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Countryside & Small Stock Journal	8750-7595	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Cowboys & Indians	1069-8876	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Family Circle	0014-7206	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB

					,
Health	1059-938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
HGTV Magazine	2161-8682	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Hobby Farms	1533-0931	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Knit Simple	1932-1325	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Maryjanesfarm	1547-7592	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Piecework	1067-2249	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB

PROGRESSIVE FARMER	0033-0760	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED	0038-822X	Print	10/09/2018	10/08/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Taste of Home	1071-5878	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	LEE ROAD LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	LEE ROAD LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
New Orleans Advocate/The Times	1061-3978	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	Newspaper	11/03/2019	11/02/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Architectural Digest	0003-8520	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Bookmarks - NC	1546-0657	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
BOYS LIFE /**/	0006-8608	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Chronicles - IL	0887-5731	Print	03/01/2019	02/29/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Claremont Review of Books	1554-0839	Print	03/01/2019	02/29/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Commentary	0010-2601	Print	03/01/2019	02/29/2020	MADISONVILLE
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide		Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Cooks Country	1552-1990	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Cooks Illustrated	1068-2821	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
DISCOVER	0274-7529	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
EATING WELL : WHERE GOOD TASTE MEETS	1046-1639	Print	11/01/2019	10/31/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY	1049-0434	Print	10/27/2018	10/26/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB

Fine Cooking	1072-5121	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
First Things	1047-5141	Print	03/01/2019	02/29/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Girls Life	1078-3326	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Instyle	1076-0830	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Interweave Knits	1088-3622	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Louisiana Kitchen and Culture		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
MAD	0024-9319	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Mens Fitness	1541-2776	Print	08/01/2018	01/31/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
MENS HEALTH	1054-4836	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB

O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE	1531-3247	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Popular Science	0161-7370	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
RANGER RICK - AMERICAN EDITION /**/	0738-6656	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
RANGER RICK JR /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	2169-2750	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	09/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
ROLLING STONE /**/ /FOR US/	0035- 791X	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
RUNNERS WORLD -	0897-1706	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Simply Gluten Free Magazine	2326-7925	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
SMITHSONIAN /**/ /FOR US/ /SURFACE MAIL/	0037-7333	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Southern Boating	0192-3579	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED	0038-822X	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS	1042-394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Tiger Beat	0040-7380	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
TIME	0040-781X	Print	10/09/2018	10/08/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Touchstone : A Journal of Mere Christianity	0897-327X	Print	03/01/2019	02/29/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
TRAVEL & LEISURE /FOR US/	0041-2007	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB

Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
WIRED /**/	1059-1028	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Womans Day	0043-7336	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB
Woodenboat	0095-067X	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	MADISONVILLE BRANCH LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
Louisiana Historical Association Membership		Membership	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Louisiana History	0024-6816	Membership Title	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	05/01/2019	04/30/2020	MANDEVILLE LIB
New York Times - National & Northeast Edition	0362-4331	Newspaper	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	Newspaper	06/10/2019	06/09/2020	MANDEVILLE LIB
WALL STREET JOURNAL	0099-9660	Newspaper	10/06/2018	10/05/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Wall Street Journal - Weekend Edition		Newspaper	10/06/2018	10/05/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
American History	1076-8866	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Architectural Digest	0003-8520	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ART IN AMERICA	0004-3214	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ASTRONOMY	0091-6358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Backpacker	0277-867X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Beanz	2573-3958	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
BICYCLING	0006-2073	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB

Boating World	1059-5155	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Bon Appetit	0006-6990	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
BOYS LIFE /**/	0006-8608	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
CAR AND DRIVER	0008-6002	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ChopChop Magazine	2169-0987	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
COBBLESTONE /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0199-5197	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
COSMOPOLITAN	0010-9541	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Crochet World	0164-7962	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Diabetes Forecast	0095-8301	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
DISCOVER /**/ /FOR US/	0274-7529	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
EATING WELL : WHERE GOOD TASTE MEETS GOOD	1046-1639	Print	09/01/2019	08/31/2020	MANDEVILLE LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY	1049-0434	Print	10/13/2018	10/12/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Esquire	0194-9535	Print		09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print		09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB

Family Tree Magazine	1529-0298	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Field & Stream	1554-8066	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Fine Cooking	1072-5121	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Fine Gardening	0896-6281	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Fine Homebuilding	1096-360X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Focus on the Family Clubhouse	0895-1136	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Focus On The Family Clubhouse Jr		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Food & Wine	0741-9015	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
FOOD NETWORK MAGAZINE	1944-723X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Health	1059-938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
HGTV Magazine	2161-8682	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ID : Ideas & Discoveries	2161-2641	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Instyle	1076-0830	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Local Palate		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print		09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364			09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB

Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
MAD	0024-9319	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Make : Technology on Your Time	1556-2336	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
MENS HEALTH	1054-4836	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Military History	0889-7328	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Muse	1090-0381	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC - 1 YEAR /FOR US/	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC TRAVELER /FOR US/	0747-0932	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New Moon Girls	1943-488X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New Orleans CityBusiness	0279-4527	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New Orleans Magazine	0897-8174	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New York Times Magazine	0028-7822	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
New York Times Week in Review		Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
North Shore Reporter		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE /**/ /ALL EXCEPT	1531-3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB

Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Parents	1083-6373	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
POPULAR MECHANICS	0032-4558	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
PREVENTION	0032-8006	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
RANGER RICK - AMERICAN EDITION /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0738-6656	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE
RANGER RICK JR /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	2169-2750	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Readers Digest - Large Print for Easier Reading	1094-5857	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Real Estate Trends		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Reminisce Magazine - WI	1057-2368	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Road Scholar - US & Canada Catalog	2156-5945	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
ROLLING STONE /**/ /FOR US/	0035-791X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
SCIENTIFIC AMERICAN	0036-8733	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
SMITHSONIAN	0037-7333	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED		Print	08/28/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS	1042-394X		09/03/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB
The Bark - US		Print	11/01/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB

THE WEEK	1533-8304	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
This Old House	1086-2633	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Threads	0882-7370	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Tiger Beat	0040-7380	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
TIME	0040-781X	Print	10/23/2018	10/22/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
TRAVEL & LEISURE /FOR US/	0041-2007	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	MANDEVILLE LIB
Vanity Fair - American Ed	0733-8899	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Veranda	1040-8150	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
WEEKLY STANDARD	1083-3013	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Womans Day	0043-7336	Print	12/02/2018	12/01/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Wood Magazine	0743-894X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	MANDEVILLE LIB
Working Mother	0278-193X	Print	10/01/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB
WSJ Magazine	0277-352X	Print	10/06/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB
Yoga Journal	0191-0965	Print	10/01/2018		MANDEVILLE LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscribe r Name
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Bon Appetit	0006-6990	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Craft Ideas	0146-6607	Print	08/01/2018	01/31/2020	PEARL RIVER LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Family Circle	0014-7206	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Family Handyman	0014-7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Fine Gardening	0896-6281	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Girls Life	1078-3326	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017-209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Interweave Crochet	1937-0008	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Interweave Knits	1088-3622	Print	10/01/2018		PEARL RIVER LIB

J-14	1522-1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Knit Simple	1932-1325	Print		09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	10/01/2018		PEARL RIVER LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC - 1 YEAR /FOR US/	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
POPULAR MECHANICS	0032-4558	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
SCIENTIFIC AMERICAN	0036-8733	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
SMITHSONIAN	0037-7333	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS	1042-394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
TIME	0040-781X	Print	10/23/2018	10/22/2019	PEARL RIVER LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	PEARL RIVER LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
Louisiana Historical Association Membership		Membership	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
National Geographic Society Membership		Membership	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana History	0024-6816	Membership Title	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New York Times - National & Northeast Edition	0362-4331	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
USA Today : the Nations Newspaper	0734-7456	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
WALL STREET JOURNAL	0099-9660	Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Wall Street Journal - Weekend Edition		Newspaper	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
64 Parishes	1082-4553	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Acadiana Profile	0001-4397	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Allure	1054-7711	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
American Rifleman	0003-083X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Architectural Digest	0003-8520	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Artists Magazine	0741-3351	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Ask	1535-4105	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
ATLANTIC MONTHLY	1072-7825	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

Babybug	1077-1131	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Beanz	2573-3958	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Better Homes and Gardens	0006-0151	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Birds & Blooms	1084-5305	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Boating World	1059-5155	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Bookmarks - NC	1546-0657	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
BOYS LIFE /**/	0006-8608	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
CAR AND DRIVER	0008-6002	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Catster	2376-8258	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
ChopChop Magazine	2169-0987	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
COBBLESTONE /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	0199-5197	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Cooks Country	1552-1990	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Cooks Illustrated	1068-2821	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
COSMOPOLITAN	0010-9541	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Country Gardens	1068-431X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
COUNTRY LIVING	0732-2569	Print		09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

Crochet World	0164-7962	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
DISCOVER /**/ /FOR US/			10/01/2018		SLIDELL LIB
DO IT YOURSELF	1075-1033	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Dogster	2376-8266	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
EATING WELL : WHERE GOOD TASTE MEETS GOOD HEALTH	1046-1639	Print	05/01/2020	04/30/2021	SLIDELL LIB
ELLE	0888-0808	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY	1049-0434	Print	11/10/2018	10/09/2019	SLIDELL LIB
ESSENCE - 1 YEAR /**/ /FOR US/	0014-0880	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Family Circle	0014- 7206	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Family Handyman	0014- 7230	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Family Tree Magazine	1529- 0298	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Field & Stream	1554- 8066	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Fine Cooking	1072- 5121	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Fine Gardening	0896- 6281	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Fine Homebuilding	1096- 360X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
First	1040- 9467	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Food & Wine	0741- 9015	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
FOOD NETWORK MAGAZINE	1944- 723X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Garden & Gun	1938- 4831	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

Girls Life	1078- 3326	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Good Housekeeping	0017- 209X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Health	1059- 938X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
HGTV Magazine	2161- 8682	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
HIGHLIGHTS FOR CHILDREN	0018- 165X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
HIGHLIGHTS HIGH FIVE	1943- 1465	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Hot Rod	0018- 6031	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
House Beautiful	0018- 6422	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Instyle	1076- 0830	Print	11/02/2018	10/01/2019	SLIDELL LIB
J-14	1522- 1989	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
KIPLINGERS PERSONAL FINANCE	1528- 9729	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Cookin	1096- 4134	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Genealogical Register & Index	0148-7655	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Kitchen and Culture		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Life Magazine	1042-9980	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
MAD	0024-9319	Print	02/01/2019	01/31/2020	SLIDELL LIB
Make : Technology on Your Time	1556-2336	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

New Orleans Magazine	0897-8174	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New Orleans Genesis	0548-6424	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New Orleans CityBusiness	0279-4527	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New Moon Girls	1943-488X	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	SLIDELL LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC TRAVELER /FOR US/	0747-0932	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC - 1 YEAR /FOR US/	0027-9358	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Muse	1090-0381	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Motorhome	0744-074X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Motor Trend	0027-2094	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Mother Earth News	0027-1535	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
MENS HEALTH	1054-4836	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Maryjanesfarm	1547-7592	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Martha Stewart Living	1057-5251	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Marie Claire - US ed	1081-8626	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

New York Times Magazine	0028-7822	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New York Times Week in Review		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
New Yorker	0028-792X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
North Shore Reporter		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
O : THE OPRAH MAGAZINE	1531-3247	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Outside	0278-1433	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Parents	1083-6373	Print	08/01/2018	07/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
People	0093-7673	Print	09/18/2018	10/17/2019	SLIDELL LIB
POPULAR MECHANICS	0032-4558	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
PREVENTION	0032-8006	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Psychology Today	0033-3107	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Rachael Ray Every Day	2381-3830	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
RANGER RICK	0738-6656	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
RANGER RICK JR /**/ /FOR US CANADA/	2169-2750	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Real Estate Trends		Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	10/02/2018	10/01/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Road Scholar - US & Canada Catalog	2156-5945	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Saturday Evening Post	0048-9239			09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

SCIENTIFIC AMERICAN	0036-8733	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Shape Magazine	0744- 5121	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
SMITHSONIAN	0037- 7333	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Southern Living	0038- 4305	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Spider	1070- 2911	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED	0038- 822X	Print	10/23/2018	10/22/2019	SLIDELL LIB
SPORTS ILLUSTRATED KIDS	1042- 394X	Print	09/03/2018	10/02/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Taste of Home	1071- 5878	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Taste of the South	1559- 2138	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
This Old House	1086- 2633	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Threads	0882- 7370	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
TIME	0040- 781X	Print	10/16/2018	10/15/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Us Weekly	1529- 7497	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Used Car Buying Guide	1042- 9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SLIDELL LIB
Vanity Fair - American Ed	0733- 8899	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Veranda	1040- 8150	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Victoria	1040- 6883	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Vogue	0042- 8000	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Vogue Knitting International	0890- 9237	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

What Doctors Dont Tell You	1082- 376X	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Womans Day	0043- 7336	Print	12/01/2018	11/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
WOMENS HEALTH	0884- 7355	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Writers Digest	0043- 9525	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
WSJ Magazine	0277- 352X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB
Yoga Journal	0191- 0965	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SLIDELL LIB

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
New Orleans Advocate/The Times Picayune	1061-3978	Newspaper	12/13/2018	12/12/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Babybug	1077-1131	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Bookmarks - NC	1546-0657	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
BOYS LIFE /**/	0006-8608	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Car and Driver	0008-6002	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Clean Eating	1913-7532	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Consumer Reports	0010-7174	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Consumer Reports Buying Guide	1555-2357	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Contenido	0010-7581	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Cosmopolitan	0010-9541	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Country Woman	0892-8525	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
CRICKET	0090-6034	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH

	1				
Diabetic Living	1552-8065	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Eating Well	1046-1639	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Entertainment Weekly	1049-0434	Print	06/22/2019	06/21/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Fine Cooking	1072-5121	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Food & Wine	0741-9015	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Glamour	0017-0747	Print	05/01/2019	10/31/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Highlights for Children	0018-165X	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
House Beautiful	0018-6422	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Imagen - PR	0890-6548	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
J-14	1522-1989	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Ladybug	1051-4961	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Louisiana Cookin	1096-4134	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Louisiana Gardener	1525-4364	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Louisiana Sportsman	8750-9016	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH

MAD	0024-9319	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Mens Health - PA	1054-4836	Print	09/01/2019	08/31/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
MENS HEALTH	1054-4836	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Mi Bebe y Yo		Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Mother Earth Living	2169-0677	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Muse	1090-0381	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC KIDS /FOR US/	1542-3042	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC LITTLE KIDS /FOR US/	1934-8363	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
National Geographic Traveler	0747-0932	Print	06/01/2019	05/31/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
O : the Oprah Magazine	1531-3247	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Otaku USA	1939-3318	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Outdoor Life	0030-7076	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
People	0093-7673	Print	05/23/2019	05/22/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Prevention - PA	0032-8006	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH

Real Simple	1528-1701	Print	06/02/2019	06/01/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Rolling Stone	0035-791X	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Saber Y Sabor	1578-7214	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Southern Living	0038-4305	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Spider	1070-2911	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Sports Illustrated	0038-822X	Print	08/06/2019	08/05/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Taste of the South	1559-2138	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Domestic ed	0040-781X	Print	06/24/2019		BRANCH
Us Weekly	1529-7497	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH
Used Car Buying Guide	1042-9476	Print	07/01/2019	06/30/2020	SOUTH SLIDELL BRANCH

Title Name	ISSN	Format	Start Date	Expiration Date	Subscriber Name
Book Links	1055-4742	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	Technical Services
Bulletin of the Center for Childrens Books	0008-9036	Print	09/01/2018	08/31/2019	Technical Services
Computers in Libraries	1041-7915	Print	01/01/2019	09/30/2019	Technical Services
HORN BOOK MAGAZINE	0018-5078	Print	01/01/2019	12/31/2019	Technical Services
LIBRARY JOURNAL	0363-0277	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	Services
Library Trends	0024-2594	Print	08/01/2018	07/31/2019	Technical Services
PUBLISHERS WEEKLY	0000-0019	Print	11/01/2018	10/31/2019	Technical Services
Unabashed Librarian	0049-514X	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	Technical Services
Video Librarian Plus	0887-6851	Print + Online	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	Technical Services
Voice of Youth Advocates	0160-4201	Print	10/01/2018	09/30/2019	Technical Services